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Curriculum Substitution and/or Allowance Petition
Occasional exceptions from the prescribed curriculum are permitted with student petitions and approval. Such petitions are initiated by students through
the submission of a completed Curriculum Substitution and/or Allowance Request form in the Engineering Academic Advising Center. Students should
consult with their academic adviser whether substitutions are appropriate. The basis for the request must be reasonable and documented.


